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July 6, 2017

Mr. Bill Stablein

City of Round Rock

2008 Enterprise Dr.
Round Rock, Texas 78664

Re: Gattis School Road Widening Improvements

Dear Mr. Stablein,

On June 27", 2017 HDR Engineering assisted the City in opening bids for the above referenced
project. Two responsive bid proposals were submitted for the Gattis School Road Widening with
total bid prices of $1,733,500.45 and $1,763,060.00. A bid tabulation is enclosed for your review.
Based on our review of the bids, Smith Contracting Co., Inc. of Austin, Texas is the apparent low
bidder.

Based on the information presented, we recommend the City of Round Rock accept the bid of Smith
Contracting Co., Inc. in the amount of $1,733,500.45. We will prepare the Notice of Award Letter
and other contract documents to be forwarded to Smith Contracting Co., Inc. if the City of Round
Rock concurs with this recommendation.

Sincerely,
HDR Engineering, Inc.
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George E. Tillett, P.E.
Project Manager

810 Hesters Crossing, Suite 120, Round Rock, TX 78681-7839
(512) 685-2900



